Retreat Bursaries available for NHS Staff
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The Association for Promoting Retreats
would like to thank NHS Staff and care-workers for their
tireless care throughout the Coronavirus Pandemic.

And to say ‘thank you’, we have made a number of
Bursaries available for NHS staff and care-workers to
make a retreat at any of the APR Retreat Houses across
the UK (www.promotingretreats.org/finding-a-retreat/)
to be taken before the end of June 2022.
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